
Office of Labor Relations 
 

 

County of Sacramento 

County Executive  

Navdeep S. Gill 

 

 

700 H Street, Suite 7650, Sacramento, California 95814 • Phone (916) 874-7095 • Fax (916) 854-9444 

www.saccounty.net 

 

May 8, 2020 

 

 

 

To:          Recognized Employee Organizations 

 

From:     Office of Labor Relations 

 

Subject: 2020 CONSUMER PRICE INDEX 

 

The change in the Consumer Price Index (U.S. City Average, Urban Wage Earners and Clerical Workers) 

reported for each of the twelve months ending with the month of March 2020, indicated a 1.82% increase.  

Employees covered by agreement with cost of living adjustments that include provisions for 2% to 4% will 

receive a 2% salary increase effective June 21, 2020. 

 

The new salary schedules reflecting the 2.0% salary increase for each applicable labor agreement will be sent to 

you sometime prior to July 15, 2020. Please call our office if you have questions regarding this matter. 

 

 

 

cc:    Deputy County Executives 

         Department Heads 

         Department of Personnel Services Managers  

 

 

 

 


